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FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 6, 2005

TO: Honorable Harvey Hilderbran, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation, & Tourism 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB489 by Estes (Relating to the license requirements of marine dealers, distributors, and 
manufacturers.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 31 of the Parks and Wildlife Code relating to the license requirements 
of marine dealers, distributors, and manufacturers.  The bill would remove the requirement for the sale 
of vessels or outboard motors to occur at an established or permanent place of business.  The bill 
would add a requirement that marine dealers, distributors, and manufacturers enter into a license 
agreement with the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD), and would authorized the Texas 
Parks and Wildlife Commission to adopt rules providing for license requirements, revocations, and 
suspensions.  To the extent the bill would require the TWPD to implement and administer rules, no 
significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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